
 
 
 
Jon Paul Rhea is the President Tupelo/Lee County Division of Community Bank 
in Tupelo, Mississippi. With over 18 years of experience in the banking and 
finance industry, he specializes in business development and lending.    
 

A native of Carthage, Mississippi, Rhea earned his degree from Mississippi 
State University. He has been a resident of Tupelo for the past 20 years and is 
deeply involved in his community. His previous civic engagements include 
serving on the Lee County MSU Alumni Board, the Tupelo Parks and Recreation 
Board for Baseball, the Take a Swing Cancer Board, and active membership in 
the AEE Board and Kiwanis Club. He and his family are also active members of 
First United Methodist Church, where his wife works full time.   
 

Rhea is married to Mary Stewart Hester, and they have two children, Mitchell 
and Liza Jane, both of whom attend Tupelo Public Schools 
 


